Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of November 17, 2021

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, November 17,
2021, at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The Supervisors met at 8:00

a.nmi.

Present: Patti O’Keefe, Benjie LaBar, May LaBar, William Pipolo, Jr. John Seese, Pam Gardsy,
Jeryl Rinehart and the public.

Judy Linder was present to discuss and review the 2022 Budget.

Discussion was held on proceeding with the General Code Codification review at the Workshop
Meeting on Wednesday, December 15, 2021.

Discussion was held on donating $ 50.00 to the Forest Fire Crew in memory of Robby Smith.

Discussion on the Administrative Search Warrant at the Congregation OHR Menachem, 180
Glenmere Road.

Discussion was held on the decibels level on the outside of the indoor shooting ranges. Jeryl Rinehart
will look into the indoor shooting range requirements and ordinances from other Townships.

Discussion was held on possible paving projects for 2022.

The workshop meeting ended at 9:10 a.m.
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